
July 25, 2024

Dear Members of the San Juan County Clean Energy Foundation,

We are writing to you on behalf of the Blanding City Council, Mayor, and City Manager to 
express our full support for the grant application being submitted by Commissioner Sylvia 
Stubbs for the development of a splash pad in Blanding, Utah. This initiative represents a 
significant opportunity for our community, and we are eager to see it come to fruition with the 
help of the San Juan County Clean Energy Foundation.

The proposed splash pad project will serve as a vital recreational facility for residents of all ages 
in Blanding and the surrounding areas. As a city committed to enhancing the quality of life for 
our citizens, we recognize the multifaceted benefits that such a project will bring. Not only will 
the splash pad provide a safe and fun environment for children and families, but it will also 
promote outdoor activity, foster community engagement, and contribute to the overall well-being 
of our residents.

Moreover, the splash pad aligns with our sustainability goals and efforts to promote green 
initiatives within our community. The design and construction of the splash pad will incorporate 
energy-efficient systems and environmentally friendly materials, demonstrating our commitment 
to sustainable development. This project will serve as a model for future recreational facilities in 
our region, highlighting the importance of integrating clean energy solutions in public 
infrastructure.

Commissioner Silvia Stubbs has been a dedicated advocate for this project, and her leadership 
has been instrumental in bringing it to the grant application stage. We have full confidence in her 
ability to see this project through to completion and believe that her efforts will result in a facility 
that will be cherished by our community for years to come.

In conclusion, we strongly support the grant application for the splash pad project and 
respectfully request that the San Juan County Clean Energy Foundation consider this proposal 
favorably.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Trent Herring
Blanding City Manager
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